
 

Announcement: 
 

 

A Public Hearing is Scheduled for December 15, 2017,   

 

at 12:00 Noon at the Portage Township Office  

 

Located at 47240 Green Acres Road, Houghton, MI 49931 

 

 

 
Trustees and Public: 

 

Discussion Points: 

 

• Discuss/Review & Move to Accept the Proposed 2018 Township 

Budget. 

 

• A public comment period is included. 

 

A 24 hour minimum written notification to the Trustees is required by the 

Supervisor for the calling of a “Special Meeting”. 

 

 

Twp. Clerk 

Tressa Alvarado 
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